
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear friends and colleagues! 

The peace in Ukraine is the greatest wish of all Ukrainians, especially children. 

To draw the attention of the world to the problems of the peace on earth is the main 

idea of the International contest of children's cards «Sun and Peace to Children of 

the World!», initiated by the Ukrainian section of the International Board on Books 

for Young People (IBBY). 

We sincerely invite you to join the contest and to share information about it 

among the children of your country. 

You will find the information about terms and conditions following the link 

https://chl.kiev.ua/Default.aspx?id=10178. We look forward to actively involving 

children in our initiative for the benefit of world peace. 

I wish peace to all of us! 

 

 

 

 

With respect 

President of IBBY Ukraine                              Alla Gordienko 
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